                                                                                                                         5 July 2013

Dear Ms.,

Czech, Polish, Slovak and Hungarian young people will come together at an international meeting in the year of Central Europe, during the Hungarian presidency of the Visegrád countries. This ecumenical conference would like to invite Catholic, Jewish, Orthodox, Lutheran and Reformed (Calvinist) young people, who are engaged in volunteer work to Budapest. The meeting will be organised by the representatives of youth groups, as well as the young people in religious educational institutions.
The theme of the conference is Faith and Unity in Central Europe and will be held from 11 to 13 October, 2013 at the Parliament and the Reformed Baár-Madas High School, Budapest.  Attendance is limited to 100 people. It will be conducted in English and German.

Objectives of the conference:

1) to reinforce the commitment of young people, with a background in Jewish and Christian heritage and values. The peaceful co-existence among nations and the creation of a regional network of cooperation.

2) to create and nurture the connection among nations and denominations by strengthening dialogue in the dimension of culture, society, and religion with reference to the historical past and present. 

3) to motivate young people living in difficult circumstances and hardship to help one another and to understand the need to see each other as brothers and sisters.

4) to strengthen an innovative, youthful Christian and Jewish grassroots cooperation, and sense of responsibility to each other.

5) to invite ethnic Hungarian youths who carry out volunteer work in the diaspora.

6) to encourage young people, who are engaged in volunteer work, to undertake the organisation of an annual international meeting with the noble intention of creating a tradition.

The Patron of the conference is Prof. Dr. János Horváth, doyen of the Parliament and President of the National Group of the Interparliamentary Union. In order to achieve the aims of the meeting, we considered high-profile religious leaders, who are involved with youth work and/or missions would be ideal Vice Patrons. Bishop Ferenc Palánki, of the Catholic Church, Dr. Alfréd Schőner, Rector of the Budapest University of Jewish Studies, Bishop János Szemerei, of the Lutheran Church and Bishop József Steinbach, of the Reformed Church accepted the nomination. We hope that Metropolitan Arsenios Kardamakis, representing the Orthodox Church will also accept the nomination.
In the name of the conference committee, I am inviting five members of the Czech Catholic Church, between 17 and 25 years old, who are engaged in voluntary work. 
Yours sincerely,
Rev. Dr. Andrea Krasznai

Reformed (Calvinist) Pastor
